From: Lily diament-hansen on behalf of Lily Diament-Hansen

To: PCD
Subject: Re. 3945 Lytle Road
Date: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 8:59:43 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Bainbridge Island organization. DO NOT click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Considering the potential harm to the wetlands and the fact that this is
clearly not affordable housing (which is desperately needed on island),
I strongly URGE you to think of the planet, think of the island, THINK
of the potential damage/harm to the natural environment and
neighborhood. Just say no!

lily diament-hansen
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